
 

 
 
 
            March 2019   
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,         October 2019 
 
 
In anticipation of the change in our school uniform, from summer to winter one, I write to remind you of our 
expectations and where it can be purchased from.  
 
Girls’ Uniform: Apple Green shirt / blouse to be worn with a tie a grey skirt/pinafore or tailored trouser 
(Black is not permitted) brown v-neck cardigan and suitable black shoes for the weather. 
 
Boys’ Uniform: Grey trousers with an apple green cotton shirt and tie and a brown v-neck sweatshirt. 
 
Apple green shirts can be purchased from the following suppliers only: 
Clemmy’s Schoolwear – Darlaston 
Kids Corner – Showell Circus 
Trutex – Wolverhampton Town Centre 
Uniform Stall on both Walsall and Willenhall markets. 
 
Following the half term break, the emerald polo shirts cannot be worn. 
 
Both boys and girls can continue to wear their brown Oak Meadow jumpers or cardigans.  We do ask that 
sensible black shoes are worn with girls wearing plain socks and boys wearing plain grey socks.  Training 
shoes are not allowed as part of our uniform including training shoes with stripes or brand emblem.    
 
Can I also respectfully remind you that all long / shoulder length hair should be tied back and no nail varnish 
or jewellery is worn in school.  Thank you. 
 
If you wish to purchase sweatshirts and cardigans from ourselves, they can be ordered and paid for via 
ParentPay.   
 
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring your child/ren always look so smart and presentable – 
thus developing a positive identity and proudness in themselves. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. S. Arnold 
Headteacher  
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Dear Parents / Carers         8th October 2019 
 

Parents’ Consultation Tuesday 22nd  October 3:30 – 7:30 and Wednesday 23rd October 3:30 – 5:30 
 

We are changing the way in which we organise and lead our parent consultations.  We would like to give you an 
opportunity to view your children’s books and see the work your child is doing within class on an open afternoon 
followed by a formal appointment on another day.  The dates are as follows: 
 
  Monday, 12th February 2:00 – 4:00 Open afternoon. 
  Thursday, 15th February 1:40 – 7:00 Parent Consultations. 
 
Please indicate below the time which best suits your requirements for meeting your child’s class teacher.  At this 
meeting, your child’s teacher will discuss targets that have been set for your child and also keep you up to date 
with their general progress.  If you are unable to attend on Thursday, 15th February, please contact your child’s 
teacher who will be more than happy to arrange a more suitable time to see you. 
 
If you are unable to attend the open afternoon, books will be available for sharing during the consultation time.  
 
Can I also ask you to identify any other brothers or sisters your child has in school in order that staff can arrange 
appointments which do not clash. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. S. Arnold 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible indicating which session times would be most 
convenient. 
 
CHILD’S NAME ………………………….…  Class ………. 

Each meeting will be for a maximum 
of 10 minutes and will be strictly 
adhered to.  If you have the need to 
discuss other matters, please, 
arrange an appointment on a 
separate day.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
I also have the following children at Oak Meadow: 

 
Name ……………..…………….  Class …………  Name ……………………………. Class ………… 

 
Name ………………………….…Class………..   Name …………………………….. Class ……….. 

 

Time slot Thursday, 15th February  

1:40 – 2:00  5:30 – 6:00  

2:00 – 2:30  6:00 – 6:30  

2:30 – 3:00  6:30 – 7:00  

3:00 – 3:30    

3:30 – 4:00    

4:00 - 4:30    

4:30 – 5:00    

5:00 – 5:30    


